
Did You Know?
Open enrollment for the Health Insurance 
Marketplace on Healthcare.gov began 
October 1, 2013. Stay informed to protect 
yourself from fraud.

 If you already have Medicare, it is 
against the law for someone to sell you  
a Marketplace plan. 

 Protect your personal information.  
No one should ask you for your 
personal health information.

 Do not sign anything you don’t fully 
understand.

 If you feel like you gave your personal 
information to someone you should 
not have, report it!

To discuss benefits, coverage, or 
claims payment concerns, contact  

Customer Service at:  

To report suspected fraud, call: 
1-877-7SAFERX (1-877-772-3379)

1-800-832-4580



Do Your Part

You can protect your  
identity and your benefits

 Never give out your Social Security, 
Medicare, health plan numbers, or 
banking information to someone that 
you don’t know. 

 Carefully review your Plan Statement  
to ensure that all of the information  
is correct. 

 Know that free services DO NOT 
require you to give your plan or  
Medicare number to anyone. 

 Share this information with your friends.

To discuss benefits, coverage, or  
claims payment concerns, contact  

Customer Service at:

To report suspected fraud, call:  
1-877-7SAFERX (1-877-772-3379)

1-800-832-4580


